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Announcement to Market 
28 July 2014 

___________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Completion of Ongoing Monitoring Program   
 
 
 
Centrepoint is pleased to announce the conclusion of Professional Investment Services’ Ongoing 
Monitoring Program (OMP) with ASIC. 
 
This is another important milestone in the execution of the Group’s key strategy of increasing the 
quality of financial advice Australians receive. 
 
Professional Investment Services entered into the OMP for its financial advice risk management 
framework following the conclusion of its Enforceable Undertaking in 2013.  Following the conclusion 
of the OMP, Professional Investment Services is not subject to any ongoing regulatory actions and 
does not have any non-standard conditions that apply to its licence. 
 
For any enquiries please contact: 
 
John de Zwart 
Managing Director 
Centrepoint Alliance Limited   
Contact details:  jdezwart@cpal.com.au  
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